
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and school, we will be running a 

sponsored read between 1st February and 1st March 2024. 

 

All the money raised will go towards brand new books for our school library.  

 

Please help us to enhance our reading resources for pupils by encouraging your child to spend a 

small amount of time each day either reading to themselves, to others, or being read to. They 

can read books, comics, magazines, newspapers, menus, websites, recipes, poems, leaflets, 

instructions – anything with words!  

 

If you are able to support our sponsored read by making any contribution, no matter how small, 

please find enclosed a sponsorship form for your child. We will be advising the children to 

approach people they know for sponsorship only. They should not approach strangers. 

 

After the sponsored read, please send all the sponsorship money that your child has raised to 

the school on Monday 4th March 2024.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Nancy Atkins 
 
English lead  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Sponsorship Form 
 

 

You will ask your family members and friends to sponsor you to read over the 

month of February. You will collect the money that they have sponsored you in 

an envelope and hand it in to your class teacher on Monday 4th March.  

 

Pupil Name:       Class: 

 
 

Name 

 
 

Sponsorship (per minute 
 or total donation) 

 
 

Amount 
collected 

 
 

Total 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

Total minutes read 

 
 


